
Your PTFA Committee
Chair: Anna Southall; Vice
Chair: Louise Moorhouse;

Treasurer: Debbie Marsden;
Joint Secretaries: Jo Tripp and
Hannah Wannell; Preschool Rep:

Christine Grist

Next Committee Meeting
Tues 4th March, 7.30pm - all welcome

FINANCES THIS TERM

£2300
BALANCE

WE NOW HAVE
A CARD

MACHINE!**

NEWSLETTER

Upcoming Events:

Fri 7 Feb, 3.30pm - Friday Cafe
Sun 23 Feb, 10am-4pm Tesco bag packing
Thurs 6 Mar, 3.30pm - World Book Day: Willy
Wonka Golden Ticket Event and book sale at
the“Friday”Cafe
Sat 22 Mar - LoveOurSchool Event
Fri 5 Apr, 3.30pm - Friday Cafe
Easter Holiday Coffee Morning and Crafts

Welcome back and we hope you are enjoying the signs of Spring! We recently had our first committee meeting of the year,
allowing us to put a plan together for this term to share with everybody. These include fundraising events and adding

enrichment activities for the preschool and school children. An example is that our PTFA shall fund yoga at preschool this
year and will look to find wellbeing activities for KS1 and KS2 children also. We are also excited to begin “Chedburn”

events, bringing together Tedburn St Mary and Cheriton Bishop school PTFAs in the future (watch this space...)

 5th Feb 2025

FRIENDS OF CHERITON BISHOP PRIMARY SCHOOL PTFA

*To join our mailing list, and for any queries please contact: ptfacheritonbishop@gmail.com. You can also ask to join our WhatsApp Community and
join any working groups active this term via the email address. You can also find us on Facebook. Thank you! ** Due to be operational shortly.

                             Please add your blue tokens 
                             at Crediton’s Tesco
                             Superstore and Express to our
fund now until March. If you’re able to help at our
promo bag packing this month please get in touch*

Uniform Sale: If you are in need of school uniform (preschool and
school), we’ll now be selling second hand uniform at our Friday
cafes. Donations of spare uniform and PE kit welcome (please
leave in the school office, thank you). 

Calling All Artists! We are looking for a new 
logo for our association. This is a free
competition for the children to take part in,
 to be run at school. The winner will see their
logo used in all future materials, and receive
an artists’ goodie bag and certificate, with
runner up prizes also!

BINGO? We’d like to hold another Lambing Bingo this year, but
need 100 ewes. Can you help? If so, please get in touch*

LoveOurSchool: If you’d like to help spruce up the playground
area - some gardening, painting and DIY please get in touch*

Library books: An Amazon Wishlist for school and
preschool is being setup by school (details tbc)

Activities we’re supporting this term: 
Bottle fed lambs; Preschool 
Mother’s Day flowers; Zoo 
animal visit; School Mural 
Project; Forest School event; 
Preschool yoga


